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From: serena scotto [missmool@ptd.net]
Sent: Friday, February 05, 2010 12:01 PM i rCD , _ „ „
To: EP, RegComments I r t w * 9 2010
Subject: 25 PA code ch 95 Wastewater treatment requirements /

Environmental Quality Board February 4, 2010
PO Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105

Dear Board Members,

As a concerned citizen I would like to comment on Wastewater Treatment Requirements
that the PADEP is proposing.
I support action by the DEP to protect our water supply, streams, rivers and lakes from
gas drilling waste water. I believe that the proposed standards are a good first step and
need to be strengthened in order to prevent further degradation of our beautiful and
precious water resources.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Serena Scotto
Equinunk, PA


